
 
 
Following the devastating effects of Cyclone Gabrielle earlier this year, Clubs across New Zealand 
expressed a desire to offer support to members of the club community. Clubs New Zealand was able 
to facilitate this support by establishing the Clubs New Zealand Cyclone Relief Fund. 
 
We are very proud to confirm that as of today more than $18,000 has been contributed to the fund 
by your fellow clubs and their members.  
 
We now wish to open applications for the distribution of the funds to clubs directly impacted by 
Cyclone Gabrielle.  
 
Clubs that were directly impacted or located in communities directly impacted by Cyclone Gabrielle 
can apply for funds. You will need to tell us how your club/community was impacted by the Cyclone, 
along with how you intend to use any funds received for the benefit of the members/community. 
 
Completed applications should be sent to larry@clubsnz.com by 30 April 2023 for consideration. 
 
It is important to note that use of these funds must benefit the club community (members and wider 
community) and cannot be used for personal gain.  
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CLUBS NEW ZEALAND CYCLONE RELIEF FUND APPLICATION 
 

Club Name: 

Phone: Mobile: 

Email: 

 
Briefly tell us how your club and/or community was impacted by Cyclone Gabrielle: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How does the club intend to use any funds received from the Clubs New Zealand Cyclone Relief 
Fund? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Name: Role: 

Signature: Date: 

 


